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 ShoeString 

FIRST OUTING FOR 2023 

Registered by Australia Post, Print Post Publication No 100001778 

Registration No A0012114V 

 ABN 40 628 284 998  

When : 26th February 2023  

  BBQ at Rosebud Holiday House 

Where:  17 Rosemore Road, Rosebud, 3939 

Time:  12 noon  (Melways 158 G12) 

DATA will provide BBQ  Sausages, Salads, 

Tea, Coffee, other drinks . 

BYO Plates & Cutlery & drinks  

RSVP by 17th Feb 23 to  03 9894 0377  

or email: info@datavic.org  

Come for a chat, a relaxing time and 

 enjoy everyone’s company 

 

 

Rosebud BBQ  Feb 2021 

  

 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 

TO ALL. 

WE HOPE YOU ENJOY A STRESS FREE  

AND PROSPEROUS 2023 

Remember This One ? 
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I hope you all had a good 

Christmas,  and coped with those 

very hot, hot days.  Welcome to 

2023.  What are we looking 

forward to this year? I am looking 

forward to feeling a lot better now 

the Covid is fading.  We should not 

be too complacent but I think we 

have learnt how to stay well and 

keep away from crowds, wear a 

mask if you can. 

DATA is ready for a busy year with 

a long list of Social Events listed on 

Page 11.  We have already 

welcomed several new members 

this year.  We hope they will join 

us on the social outings too. 

I draw your attention to World 

Kidney Day on opposite page.  

Yvonne has been working very 

hard over January to prepare for it.  

We know it is not until 9th March 

but we do not have another issue 

of ShoeString before that date. 

The Holiday homes have been 

used well over the  Dec -Jan  

period.  It takes some time to 

organise a holiday at the right time 

so  talk to Amanda and book in 

early and I am sure you won’t be 

disappointed. 

We are very pleased to see our 

very first two nursing Graduates 

who have been successful in 

winning the “Sue Hatzimichalis 

Post Graduate Renal Nursing 

Scholarship” for 2023 (see page 8 

& 9). 

On 20 January, 2023, Vicki, Gwen, 

Angela, & Joan met together at 

Forest Hill to complete a 3 hour 

training session for Publisher with 

Nicole from MS Planet.   Thanks to 

Angela for organising it, it was 

very good according to the 

participants .  As a result of this we 

now have a more realistic  

Editorial team.  They are  Joan, 

Gwen & Angela  with Vicki 

available as  the ‘go to’ person  if 

they cannot work something out. 

 That’s it for this issue  

take care and Happy 2023 ,     

from Brendan 

DATA wishes all members   

a happy and fun filled day! 

Happy valentines day  




